







READING 
BULLETIN
C O O P E R S  L A N E  W O R L D  B O O K  D A Y  N E W S L E T T E R

HOW WE WILL BE
CELEBRATING ... 

We will hold a World Book Day assembly

Children can bring in an artefact or prop

from a favourite book or come dressed as

their favourite book character to school on

Wednesday 8th March.

 We would love the children to send their

teachers a picture of them reading in the

most unusual place they can find. 

Drop Everything And Read - all children

and adults will drop anything they are

doing to read their book quietly when we

hear the tannoy!

Book Fair 

WEDNESDAY 8TH MARCH 2023

NEW DATE!NEW DATE!

BOOK FAIRBOOK FAIR
We will be holding a book fair this year

in the KS2 hall during the week
beginning 6th of March. 



More details to follow.



Sign up:
https://literacytrust.org.uk/events/world-

book-day-quiz/ 

WAYS TO CELEBRATE WORLD BOOK DAY 
AT HOME

Some classes may be closed on Thursday 2nd March due to strike action, but we
have found some great ways in which you can engage with reading at home. 

Watch on CBBC at 11:00

Share stories with your little ones by with
these lovely 10 minute videos:

https://www.worldbookday.com/share-a-
story-corner/ 

KS2 Writing Competitions

Suitable for ages 7 - 11
https://www.ukras.org.uk/school-robot-

competition/write

Suitable for Years 5 & 6
https://literacytrust.org.uk/competitio

ns/wicked-writers/

Watch beautiful
stories read aloud:

https://tatastorytim
e.com/ 


